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Check Your Child’s Bag!! 
Forms sent home this week: 

Questacon Science Circus Due: 28th of 

February. 
 

Mrs Fox away 
I will be away from Friday the 21st of Feb and 

will return on Wednesday the 12th of March. 

Mr Sautner will be overseeing the school in 

my absence. 

 

Concert DVD/USB: 
Our concert DVD/USB and Bush Telegraphs 

are here. 

If you ordered them please make your 

payment and collect from the office by the 

end of February. DVD $22, USB $27, Bush 

Telegraph $20. 

Any unclaimed items will be offered to 

parents who didn’t put in an order but have 

asked to purchase them.   

 

 Prep Days Off: 
The Prep children do not attend school on 

Wednesdays during February – see 

‘Important Dates’ below. 

 

Pink Stumps: 
Thank you to everyone who helped make our 

annual Pink Stumps Welcome BBQ a success. 

With online donations and sales on the night, 

we have raised $2273:60 for the McGrath 

Foundation. This is a great effort for a school 

of our size. Well done to a very supportive 

community. 

A special thank you to those businesses who 

donated to our event: 

Bakers Delight Werribee 

Back to Bacchus Restaurant 

Bacchus Marsh Foodworks 

JPA Services 

Coles Werribee. 

We greatly appreciate your support. 

 

 

 

 

Raising Kids In A Digital World: 
On Wednesday 26th February, the local 

Bacchus Marsh schools including Balliang 

East, are teaming up with the Bacchus 

Marsh Blue Light Police team to present a 

Cyber Safety Information session called 

‘Raising Kids in a Digital World’ presented 

by ‘Inform and Empower’. I strongly 

encourage all parents to put this date in 

your diaries as you will be astounded by 

what may be going on under your own 

rooves. This will be an evening session at 

the Bacchus Marsh Town Hall at 7:00pm. 

See attached flyer. 

Register your attendance at the link below: 

bit.ly/BacchusParents 

So far, we have had only one family 

register from our school which is very 

disappointing. There is a lucky door prize 

for each school.  

Today, the Grade 4/5/6 students were 

engaged in the Term 1 live stream of 

Inform and Empower. See flyer below for 

today’s information.  

NAPLAN – Grade 3 & 5: 
This year’s Naplan online assessments 

begin on Wednesday 12th March. All 

grade 3 & 5 students received a parent 

information brochure recently.  Please 

inform your classroom teacher or Mrs Fox if 

you would like to withdraw your child from 

sitting some or all of the assessments.  

A practise Naplan session will be held on 

20th Feb.  
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            Wednesday 19th February:  No Preps 

             Tuesday 25th of February:  Life Education Incursion  

             Wednesday 26th of February:        Life Education Incursion 

    No Preps 

    Inform & Empower – Parent Session -Bacchus Marsh Hall 

     – 7:00pm. NO STUDENTS.  

             Tuesday 4th March:   Pancake Day 

             Thursday 6th March:   Questacon Excursion – Coimadai PS 

             Monday 10th March:  Labour Day – Student Free Day 

             Tuesday 11th March:  Curriculum Day – Student Free Day  

             Wednesday 12th March:   Naplan Starts Grade 3 and Grade 5 

            Wednesday  19th March:  School Sports Day 

             Friday 21st of March:  Photo Day          

             Friday 28th of March:  Ride at School Day   

             Friday 4th of April:    Term 1 Ends 2:30pm 

             Tuesday 22nd of April:  Start of Term 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

School Council Self-nomination Forms: 
School Council Self-nomination forms were due today. Nobody has returned their form. If you are 

still interested please speak to Mrs Fox directly.   

 

Parent Messenger Group: 
Our school has a Parent messenger group if anyone wanted to join. Search BEPS Parents on the 

messenger app to sign up. 

Preps – 2026: 
If you have a child starting school in 2026, please come up to the office to collect an Application 

Form. The 2025 Be PREPared transition dates are not confirmed yet. These will be available soon.  

If you have friends or neighbours who are interested in our school, please encourage them to 

contact us to arrange a tour.  

 

Excursion to Coimadai Primary School: 
Our school is heading to Coimadai Primary School on Thursday 6th March, to participate in 

‘Questacon Science Circus’. Parents will need to organise transport to and from the venue. 

If you need to drop your child earlier, please arrange this with Mr Sautner. 

Coimadai is providing a sausage sizzle for lunch. If your child doesn’t eat sausages, you will need 

to pack them their own lunch. Make sure you send a snack and drink. We will take your children’s 

sunhats with us.  

 

 



 

 

Savannah 

   Oskar     Logan 

    Loki 



 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Hudson, Marley, Nalani, Joel 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


